
From:
To: Feedback RTI and Privacy
Subject: Who Should be under RTI & IR legislation
Date: Monday, 5 August 2013 2:44:08 PM

Not only should government corporations be open to RTI & IR
legislation, all NGOs and Not for Profits funded by the State
Government and /or public donations should also be subject to legislation.
I have worked in the field of Disability for over 40 years and hold
Guardianship and Administration Orders for a relative, of limited
capacity, and over those years we have been informed that access
cannot be obtained to documents in NGOs  and NFPs unless those
documents are lodged with the Government Dept. when they become
Government Documents. and are accessible  under RTI & IR Acts
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